
                     Hawthorne School District, Food Services 
                         14120 South Hawthorne Blvd., Hawthorne, CA 90250  (310) 263-3990 

 

 
 

April 12, 2013 
 
Daily Breeze Newspaper 
5125 Torrance Blvd. 
Torrance CA 90503-4077 
pauline.aguiling@dailybreeze.com 
 
Please place the following notice of inviting bids April 17, 2013 and April 24th, 2013. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – INVITING BIDS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Hawthorne School District will accept bids on or before 
one pm, May 20th, 2013 for paper products, for the National School Lunch Program, on 
behalf of the South Bay Purchasing Cooperative (SBPC).  The SBPC is composed of the 
following Districts:  Palos Verdes Peninsula USD, Torrance USD, Hawthorne SD, 
Lawndale ESD, Manhattan Beach USD, Lennox ESD, Culver City USD, Santa Monica-
Malibu USD, Glendale USD. 
 
Specifications and bid forms may be obtained from the office of the Food Services 
Department, 14120 Hawthorne Blvd. or by contacting 310-263-3990, between the hours 
of 8am-4pm. 
 
Each proposal must conform and be responsive to contract documents, copies of which 
are now on file and may be obtained in the Office of the Director of Food Services at the 
above address. The District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or to waive 
any irregularities or informalities on any Request for Proposal. Recap of bid will be 
available, June 10th, 2013. 
 
A copy of the publication and the bill can be sent to Hawthorne School District, Food 
Services, 14120 Hawthorne Blvd, Hawthorne, CA 90250. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anna M. Apoian 
Director, Food Services 
Hawthorne School District 
Hawthorne, CA 90250 
310-263-3990 
aapoian@hawthornesd.org 
 


